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UPDATES & REMINDERS 

 

AED MACHINE LOCATION  

Brandywine Hall Breezeway 

 

ASSOCIATION OFFICE HOURS 

Monday-Friday 8am-12pm & 1pm-4pm 

To contact the Association office, please call:  

 (239)481-2326 or email 

sdanley@precedentmgt.com  

 RD support: christinec@precedentmgt.com 

 

ASSOCIATION OFFICE CLOSURES & 

HOLIDAY HOURS  

Monday, January 17th- Office Closed 

 

BINGO  

Wednesday, January 18th at 7pm 

Bring your own dauber or purchase one for $2. 

December’s Big Winners: 12/07/22; There were 

about 70 bingo players tonight and we gave away a 

lot of money. Each regular bingo game paid $50. We 

played three parts to the Jackpot game. The regular 

bingo for $100 was won by Charlie Bachman, The 

letter X was won by Bob O’Keefe and it paid out 

$150.  The cover all was won by Theresa Sheridan 

and it paid $250.  Thank you everyone for supporting 

bingo. 12/21/22; There was a good crowd of 75 

people at Bingo tonight. Each regular Bingo paid $50. 

The Jackpot games we are in three parts.  the Regular 

bingo paid $75 and was won by Evelyn Schulte and 

Evelyn came right back to win the Letter X game 

which paid $200.  The Coverall game paid out $250 

and was won by Jan Raucci.  
Janice Petraglia 239-728-1371.  

 

 

CRAFTERS 

Wednesday, January 18th at 9:30am 

In the craft room, you will have the opportunity to 

make a heart decoration using wine bottle corks. We 

will need LOTS of corks so save all your wine bottle 

corks and ask your family, friends, and neighbors to 

help you collect corks that you can place in the 

receptacle on the kitchen counter in the craft/puzzle 

building.  We hope to offer some craft every third 

Wednesday of the month.  If you have a project or 

skill you could share, please contact Chanda at 239-

703- 7644.  Please bring $1.00 to help cover the cost 

of paint and glue sticks for glue guns.  If you have 

access to a glue gun, please bring it.  Thanks. 

 

BOD MEETING 

Thursday, January 19th at 6pm 

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. All 

owners encouraged to attend.  

 

MUSIC AND DANCING 

Friday, January 20th from 6-8:30pm 

Music and Dancing in the driveway of 1243 N. 

Brandywine Circle. All are invited! BYOB a chair 

and a snack if you would like. Contact Wilma 

Randall with questions 716-474-2062.CHAIR  

 

CHAIR VOLLEYBALL 

Wednesday, January 25th at 7pm 

Join us in the Brandywine Hall and bring a neighbor! 

If you have any questions, please call Chuck Licari at 

586-995-0647.  

 

 

 

 

THE BUGLE 
TOO 

January 2023 
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THE DEL PRADOS 

Saturday, January 28th at 5:30pm 

Brandywine Bocce Club brings you “The Del 

Prados”, Southwest Florida’s premier singing group 

for your listening and dancing pleasure. The Del 

Prados feature music of the 50s, 60s, 70s and Doo 

Wop. They will be performing in Brandywine Hall on 

Saturday January 28th at 6:30 PM. Doors open at 

5:30, Hor D’Oeuvres 5:30 to 6:30. Cost is $20 per 

person, BYOB. Book your tickets early as there is 

limited seating. Tickets on sale in Brandywine Hall 

Mondays January 16th and 23rd, 1:00 to 3:00 PM. 

For more info call John Caccavale at 347 232 5986. 

 

 

LOOKING AHEAD: 

 

SWEETHEART ICE CREAM SOCIAL 

Sunday, February 12th  

Mark your calendar. There will be a sweetheart ice 

cream social poolside the Sunday before Valentine’s 

Day. Further details will be announced in the 

February Bugle 

 

MARDI GRAS DINNER DANCE 

Tuesday, February 21st from 6-9pm 

Presented by Brandywine Bocce Club 

Celebrate Mardi Gras on Fat Tuesday in Brandywine 

Hall, Featuring Louisiana Style Cooking and Mardi 

Gras King Cake. Sign up in BWH Mondays February 

6th and 13th between 1:00 and 3:00 PM, $20 per 

person. Dress casual, costumes and masks are 

optional, BYOB, music by Deana 

 

SPRING FASHION SHOW 

Friday, March 31st at 11am 

Save The Date- Brandywine Ladies 

11:00 am arrival, lunch served at noon. Buy tickets 

for CHINESE AUCTION. 

Sign up Monday, March 20th & Monday March 27th 

from 1:00 -3:00pm.  

 

DECORATION REMOVAL THANK YOU 

Taking down the Christmas decorations was a breeze 

this year, a super huge THANK YOU to the many 

who helped. The storage room is now reorganized, 

and everything is put away and labeled for next year.  

 

 

 

ATTENTION ALL RESIDENTS  

FEBRUARY ASSOCIATION DUES 

The 2023 budget (included in the annual meeting 

packet and available on the website) was approved by 

the Board on January 5, 2023 at which time, by a 

polling of those in attendance, it was decided to pay 

the difference (“catch-up”) between the amount of 

the January payment made (2022 monthly amount) 

and the now approved 2023 monthly amount (noted 

in the budget) by February 1st- but no later than 

February 5th to avoid late fees. For those submitting 

checks from their bank, this “catch-up” should be 

submitted along with your February payment, as no 

coupons will be sent for the “catch-up” (cost 

savings). For those who have signed up for direct 

debit payment with Precedent, your bank account will 

be debited for your “catch-up” payment (with no late 

fees incurred) as soon as possible after they debit your 

normal 2023 payment on February 1st. The difference 

between the 2 payments (the “catch-up”) amount is: 

Brandywine units $198.91; Hazeltine units $134.26; 

all other units $173.83. March payment amounts will 

resume as normal according to the budget. If you 

have any questions on amounts or how to pay the 

“catch-up” you owe, please contact the Brandywine 

Office. I encourage all residents to move to direct 

debit payments with Precedent to save the cost 

associated with resident submitted payments(coupon 

printing/ mailing and lockbox/ e-check fees.) Every 

dollar to cut operational costs. Please call the 

Brandywine office if you need assistance in setting 

up the direct debit payments. Thank you for your 

understanding and help as we work though the 

logistics of Board transition and cost saving 

measures.  

Karen Christianson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


